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This week… 
There are a few new notices in this 
week. Page 3 has information on comic 
relief/Ukraine appeal for this Friday. 
There are more trip/event dates for your 
diary—please check for any that affect 
your child’s class (page 4).  
 
A well done to Tallulah on Page 2 who 
completed her sponsored walk event.  
 
Page 9 and Page 11 have some new no-
tices we received this week and to the 
right of this page is the advert for Inter-
national Food Evening which is happen-
ing at the end of term. We hope lots of 
you will be coming along and bringing a 
dish to share—it will be our first in per-
son Parents Association event since Win-
ter fair of 2019! 

We are currently in the last stages of plan-
ning for a holiday scheme to run here at 
Fleet over Easter as we had over the 
Christmas and Summer breaks . 
As soon as we have the details for how to 
sign up we will let you know.  
The scheme will offer 4 hours a day (11am
-3pm we think) and includes a hot meal. 
The dates the programme will run are the 
11th-14th of April (the 2nd week of the 
holiday) 

Parent Phonics Sessions—16th-17th March 
We have organised phonics sessions for parents of children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1. These 
will be face to face led in the hall by the class teacher to show parents the phonic programme we use 
with the children and to give you ideas of how to support and practice at home.  
   Dates & Times are: 

Today—Wednesday 16th @ 3pm—Nursery parents 
Thursday 17th @ 9am—Reception parents 

As Ms. Coulter is off, Y1 parents are welcome to come to either of these two sessions Either will be 
useful to introduce you to the phonics programme being used in Year 1 and how you can support at 
home in the children’s early reading acquisition.  
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Tallulah’s Fundraising Effort... 
Massive thank you to all you who 
supported Tallulah’s 
fundraising efforts. 
At the weekend she 
took part in her 
fundraising walk and 
despite the rain most 
of the way round she 
was amazing—
smiling all the way to the finish. She 
has smashed her target of £160 
managing to raise over £500 so far!  
Great job Tallulah! 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/team/

TheBrittins 

Please Support Suha, Jasmine 
and Jannah’s Effort... 

Suha, Jannah and Jas-
mine (Year 1) are taking 
on the Walk All Over 
Cancer Challenge where 
they will be doing 
10,000+ steps on 8th 
March and throughout 
March on selected days. 

 
Thankyou for your support when they had their spon-
sorship forms out after school. They are off to a great 
start but it’s not too late to support them with their 
worthy cause that's close to many of our hearts. See 
the link below to donate online. 

 
https://

fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/
page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-

loved-ones  

Last chance to drop off tomorrow 
before they are taken in to Great 

Ormond Street on Friday! 

https://www.justgiving.com/team/TheBrittins?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=team&utm_content=TheBrittins&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=3963294552d04d808b68a7d3a13f0532
https://www.justgiving.com/team/TheBrittins?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=team&utm_content=TheBrittins&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=3963294552d04d808b68a7d3a13f0532
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/walk-all-over-cancer-4-our-loved-ones
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Next week and up to the Easter break in school we 
will be recognising the ‘Sustrans Big Walk & Wheel’ 
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Please bear in mind that occasionally trips may be arranged or cancelled last minute. This 
can happen for any number of reasons and we try, where possible, to give as much notice 
as we can. We also will often need adult volunteers to support on these trips so please do 

look out for notices on class windows or sent out via parent hub closer to the date of a 
trip for requests for help and contact the office if you are able to accompany. Thank you.  

 7th-18th March: Y5 Swimming  
 16th-17th March: Parent Phonics 

Sessions 
 16th @ 3pm—Nursery parents 
 17th @ 9am—Reception parents 

 16th March: Year 3 Parent Meetings 
(rescheduled) 

 17th March: Year 3 to Royal Albert 
Hall Music and Math Workshop 

 17th March: Year 2 Class Tea 
 17th March: Reception & Year 3 Par-

ent Meetings (rescheduled) 
 18th March: Year 2 Class Assembly @ 

10am 
 18th March: Year 6 CLC Trip  
 21st March: Year 4 to Hampstead 

Heath 10am-12pm 
 22nd March: Year 5 to the CLC 
 22nd March: Year 6 Puppet Work-

shop (in school) 
 22nd March: Year 3 to Hampstead 

Heath 
 22nd March: Pitch Perfect Club at 

Camden Music Festival—1pm-7pm 
 23rd March: Year 3 to the CLC 
 23rd March: Nursery to the Heath for 

the morning 
 24th March: Year 2 to Hampstead 

Heath 
 24th March: Year 1 Class Tea 

 25th March:  Year 5 to the Tate Mod-
ern 

 25th March: Year 1 Class Assembly @ 
10am 

 28th March: Reception & Year 6 Na-
tional Height & Weight Checks (in 
school) 

 30th March: CLC in school to work 
with Reception 

 31st March: Year 3 Class Assembly 
(rescheduled) 

 31st March: International Food Even-
ing  

 1st April: Last Day of Term—children 
finish at 2pm 

 20th April: Summer Term Starts—
children back 

 27th April: year 1 to ICCUK Mosque 
 3rd May: Morris Dancing workshops 

in school for all classes 
 5th May: ICCF visits—Y5, Y4, Y3, Y2 
 9th-12th May: Year 6 SATS 
 16th-27th May: Year 6 Swimming 
 19th May: Y3 and Y4 to ICCUK 

Mosque 
 23rd May: Y5 and Y2 to ICCUK 

Mosque 
 27th May: School Closed—INSET 
 30th May-3rd June: Half Term holi-

day 
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This week we launched the Calendar Art Competition for creating a 
school calendar at the end of the year. Due to lockdowns over the last 
2 years this popular annual event has not been possible so it’s great to 
bring it back. 
 

Children can use any art medium in their entries as long as it is A4 in 
size and they can enter as many times in a term as they want.  
 

Prizes will be awarded termly, with a selection of winning entries 
chosen to go in the calendar for 2023 at the end of this year. 
 

Entries should be handed in to the school office and should have the child’s name and class on the back (in 
pencil) along with an indication of the person or event that inspired it.  

This year the theme links in with the ‘Lifting Limits’ gender equality work we are doing in all clas-
ses and also with the racial equality work that runs throughout our curriculum. We are asking that the subject of 
the art be inspired by a historical figure—contemporary or older.  
 

Think about GENDER EQUALITY - a man or woman who did something amazing and at the time, unusual or 
not the norm, for someone of their sex. 
 

Think about RACIAL EQUALITY - someone again who was a trailblazer and didn’t let their race, colour of 
their skin or religion stop them from doing something.  
 

It could be someone we have talked about in assembly, or someone you have learnt about in class or even 
someone you have learnt about from your own reading or investigations.  

     Flora Sandes       Great Thunberg       Ignacious Sancho     Septimus Severus    Amanda Gorman Colin Kaepernick

Mae Jemison        Amy Johnson  Marcus Rashford     Frida Khalo  Beryl Burton  Jean-Michel 
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We are Canons CC, a parent-run Junior Girls Community Cricket Club based at NW2 2BH and 
affiliated to Middlesex Cricket for ages 5-11 year olds. 
During summer half-term holidays and on Sundays during the summer holidays, we are the 
only club in NW London who are running *Girls* All Stars Cricket and Dynamos Cricket pro-
grammes at suitable open space park venues in NW6 and NW11. 
 
 
Cricket for Girls aged 5-8 years. 
27 May - 3 June during Summer Half Term Holidays Cricket for Girls aged 5-8 years All Stars 
*Girls* 5-8yrs, 2pm-3pm Sign up at https://bit.ly/3JMZsaY £40, 8 Days, At the RRP. No markup. 
27 May - 3 June Summer half-term, 
 
Cricket for Girls aged 8-11 years. 
Dynamos *Girls* 8-11yrs, 2.30pm-4pm Sign up at https://bit.ly/3HfVbuV £40, 8 Days, 90 
minutes. At the RRP. No markup. 
 
With kindest regards, 
Bharath 
for Canons CC 
Twitter @CanonsCC 
canons.play-cricket.com     07818488159 (WhatsApp) 

https://bit.ly/3JMZsaY
https://bit.ly/3HfVbuV
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We are so excited to announce the launch #thenext campaign, the objective of this campaign is 
to create overwhelming excitement ahead of the Women’s Euros and inspire #thenext genera-
tion of female ballers. To kick off this exciting campaign we are delighted to announce the kit 
competition.  
 
At Bloomsbury Football we have a great partnership with the Girls Super League in which we 
have partnered with Nike London to offer one person the chance to create their very own be-
spoke GSL X Nike kit that represents the future of women’s football. A Nike By You workshop will 
take place in their West London new shop, where the kit will be brought to life! Several appli-
cants will be part of this once in a lifetime experience! 
 
If you could please get this email out to girl's parents who would be interested that would be 
great. 
 
To participate, Please download the digital template on our website. You can design it digitally or 
print it off and use pen and paper!  
 
All entries must be photographed, scanned or uploaded with your name. Please 
email:  kitcomp@superleagueldn.com.  
 
Last day to participate is the 18th of March.  
 
For more information rules and terms & conditions, head to our website https://
www.superleagueldn.com/nike-by-you   

mailto:kitcomp@superleagueldn.com
https://www.superleagueldn.com/nike-by-you
https://www.superleagueldn.com/nike-by-you
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Parent group: Families, Food and Feelings  
The Enhanced Healthy Living Service (EHLS) runs quarterly 6-week parent groups for Camden and Islington par-
ents/carers of children aged 5-17 who struggle with excess weight. The group focuses on psychoeducation and 
strategies around boundary setting, healthy modelling, emotional eating and encouraging a healthy relationship 
with food. Referrals are accepted by professionals and parents can also self-refer via the brandoncen-
tre.healthyliving@nhs.net email address.  

Online learning resources and homework 
 Mathletics: login.mathletics.com or download app for mobile  

 Times Table Rockstars: https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school 
or download app for mobile 

 Numbots (EYFS/KS1): https://play.numbots.com/#/account/
school-login/33442  

 Bug Club Reading Resource: https://
www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0 

The sign in details for the three resources above are the same (for 
Bug Club you will also need the school code which is tpgk) 

 Seesaw: https://app.seesaw.me/#/login or download app 

 Busy things: https://www.busythings.co.uk/lgfl-login/ 
 
If you do not have working internet or a device for your children to 
access these resources on (tablet, laptop or computer) please 
speak to their class teacher as soon as possible.   

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
You may be entitled to Free School Meals if you receive one of the 
following: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Job Seeker's Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Universal Credit – your household income must be less than 

£7,400 a year (after tax and not including benefits)  

 Child Tax Credit with a taxable income of no more than 

£16,190 and not in receipt of Working Tax Credit 

 the Guaranteed Element of State Pension Credit 

support from the National Asylum Support Service (NASS) 
 

If you receive Working Tax Credit 
you will not be entitled to free 
school meals unless you have: 

 stopped work in the last 4 

weeks; or 
reduced your hours to less than 
16 hours in the last 4 weeks 
Free school meal entitlement will 
mean that you will not have to 
pay for school lunches and will 
receive concessionary rates for 
clubs and trips. It is also im-
portant for you to apply, as the 
school receives extra funding. 
https://
accountforms.camden.gov.uk/
freeschoolmeals/ 

Do you have any used 
printer cartridges ly-
ing around at home? 
Send them into the 
school office! 

Free 24/7 urgent mental health support for 
young people  
 
The last 18 months have been particularly hard for young 
people’s mental health and wellbeing. Young people and 
their families in need of urgent help with their mental health 
can get free 24/7 support from trained NHS professionals by 
telephone.  
The NHS has set up free telephone lines across London for 
young people in distress, open all day, every day, and staffed 
by trained mental health professionals. They can provide im-
mediate support, or refer people to other sources of help if 
needed.  
Find your local crisis line number here.  

mailto:brandoncentre.healthyliving@nhs.net
mailto:brandoncentre.healthyliving@nhs.net
login.mathletics.com
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school
https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/33442
https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/33442
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://app.seesaw.me/#/login
https://www.busythings.co.uk/lgfl-login/
https://accountforms.camden.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals/
https://accountforms.camden.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals/
https://accountforms.camden.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals/
https://www.good-thinking.uk/how-get-urgent-support/
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Fleet Primary School 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps
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We’re delighted to be returning to 
school in a relatively ‘normal’ way this 
term and it’s been so good to see so 
many of you at drop offs and pick ups. 
We hugely value our relationships with 
parents at Fleet so we’re delighted that 
our staff our now able to see you in per-
son more regularly. If there is anything 
that you’d like support with please don’t 
hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher 
or Miss Wall and we will do everything 
that we can to help. 

These are great websites providing 
advice to parents  who would like 
support with their child’s wellbeing: 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/support-for-parents/ 
 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/
parent/ 
 
https://
www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-
life/parent-support 
 
https://
www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-
we-can-help/get-parenting-support/ 

New Tip... 

Wellbeing Tip of the Week! 
An initiative brought to you by Camden Learning’s Health 
and Wellbeing Team—a new one each week! 
 

Week 25 – Positive Affirmations  
Affirmations are positive statements that can 
help us to challenge and overcome any nega-
tive thoughts or doubts we may have about 
ourselves. When we repeat them often, and 
believe in them, we can start to make posi-
tive changes. These positive mental repeti-
tions can reprogram our thinking patterns, so 
that over time, we begin to think, feel, and 
act differently.  
According to research, spending just a few 
minutes thinking about your best qualities 
before a performance review, presentation, 
or test/exam, can help to calm your nerves, 
increase your confidence, and improve your 
chances of a successful outcome. 
By definition, your affirmation will be person-
al to you, and specific to what you want to 
achieve or change, but the following exam-
ples may provide some inspiration: 
 I am proud of myself 
 I can ask for help when I need to 

 I am a good friend 

 I am not afraid to stand up for myself 

 I have a positive attitude 
 I put effort into everything I do 

Parent Workshops 
We’re keen to provide parent work-
shops where we can, to work together 
in order to best support your child’s 
mental health and wellbeing. In the 
past we’ve hosted workshops on areas 
such as self-esteem and resilience and 
we’d really like to target the areas that 
most interest you. Please contact Miss 
Wall through the admin address 
(admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk) if you 
have any suggestions.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-life/parent-support
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-life/parent-support
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/family-life/parent-support
https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-we-can-help/get-parenting-support/
https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-we-can-help/get-parenting-support/
https://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/how-we-can-help/get-parenting-support/
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If you or any friends/family are tidying gardens and pruning trees please save and 
bring in any branches or logs for our Forest School. Any size! They are very useful for 
making dens and forest crafts. Thank you so much. If you have any questions, please 
pop over and speak to Rebecca Combes in Nursery.  
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